
Chromebook	Student	Support	at	Winthrop	High	School	
	

	

	
	
*Mr.	Lowe	is	the	WHS	Technology	Support	Person	for	ALL	student	
chromebook	issues.	
	
*He	is	available	to	students	on	Tuesdays	from	7a-7:50a	and	on	
Wednesdays	from	2:30p-3:30p.		He	will	be	located	in	ROOM	111	
(former	Pre-K	room).	
	
*Students	and	parents	should	email	Mr.	Lowe	at	
jlowe@winthrop.k12.ma.us		with	ALL	chromebook	related	
questions/concerns.	
	
	

	
	

	


